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People with time for Children 

 
29th January 2018 

Parents of Chestnut Class 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Your child may discuss with you an incident that occurred during Chestnut Class PE lesson today. 
 
A piece of large apparatus came away from the wall and landed on the floor along with the wall fixings. As you 
can imagine all the children and staff are shocked and concerned that this has happened. All the PE equipment in 
the hall received its annual inspection last week and was judged to be safe to use.  We will be taking this up with 
the local authority. 
 
We have discussed the incident with our Health and Safety Team at Gloucestershire County Council and are 
following the set procedures for dealing with this incident.  
 
Should you have any concerns regarding this please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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